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PLEASE take this as my sworn statement. 

I oppose any version of SB 1530, any carbon tax legislation, any "fees" based on
climate change, and any regulation that limits resource producers.

This new taking will burden my farm with $8,134 in new taxes the first year of
implementation. And it will rise for the next 30 years????

Please be reasonable.  We have been stretched too thin.  Capital intensive industries
look like they make a lot of money but they really don't. It is ours to decide what to
spend it on.  The margin you have taken with the gross receipts tax will burden us
further and we will be fighting for repeal.

ENOUGH!!!!!!!!!

Michael Freeman 
5th generation Willamette Valley Farmer. Father of 2.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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